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For Immediate Release | April 6, 2020

Community Health Services Centre closes for building maintenance

KELOWNA- On Monday, April 6, the Interior Health (IH) Community Health Services Centre
(CHSC), 505 Doyle Avenue, Kelowna, closed due to a substantial water leak in the plumbing system.
Repair and remediation steps at the site are currently underway.

Where possible, clinical services provided at the CHSC are being temporarily relocated to alternate
IH sites. Clients are being notified of these changes and may call 250-469-7070 to enquire about their
appointments.

Administrative and support departments located at CHSC are also in the process of relocating.
However, due to current circumstances, many of the staff who work in the offices located at the

CHSC were already working remotely.

Interior Health appreciates the challenges this situation presents to the local community and will
provide additional updates as they become available.
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